
From:  Billy Mallery <billy@malleryscores.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 12:55:16 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  HOLLYWOOD SKYSCRAPERS???

Attachments:  image1.jpeg; x-apple-part-url=719CDBDC-CC6A-4D12-9798-B88386E16A64    
 

Hello Mindy,

I am concerned about such development in Hollywood (image attached) as there has already been SO 
MUCH BUILDING already !! We the local residents can already feel the impact as traffic has become 
MUCH WORSE. It feels like Hollywood has become OVERPOPULATED as is!! And now these towering 
building are being considered??? Honestly I think that the current new buildings are appropriate 
in height (under 20 stories I believe) for Hollywood’s quaintness and historical charm. 

Let the developers go DOWNTOWN if they really want to go that high. It would be ridiculous and 
impractical to “sqeeze” into Hollywood’s landscape. 

Therefore me and my family and neighbors too, are AGAINST THIS NEW DEVELOPMENT IDEA 100%. 

Regards,

Billy Mallery
Film & TV Composer 
Beachwood Canyon
323-462-4862
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